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Welcome to Issue 9 of our Newsletter.

I’'m sure that we’re all delighted to have reached this point in the school year and are
looking forward to a relaxing summer.

Contained within are many more causes for celebration for our Trust. Naturally, this time of year presents
an opportunity for reflection. I can certainly reflect on an ever strengthening Trust and an extremely strong
and thriving community of schools. We have achieved much together... and have much that we can realise
ahead of us.

Thank you for your ongoing contribution to our work and enjoy a wonderful summer.
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The Great Get Together
Pupils from Joseph Norton Academy took part in the Great Get Together in JN%%%’%HN
memory of MP Jo Cox on Friday 24t June. This was also the launch event for the Acaderny

school’'s new community hub and was an opportunity for pupils from

neighbouring schools to come together, play games and design a logo for the new hub.

Joseph Norton was represented by Dillon, Lewis and Elliot. The boys loved taking part in the event and
were very excited as they drove into the grounds of Bagden Hall, which was built by George Norton,

the brother of Joseph!

Kate Gaunt, the school’s fantastic Pastoral Manager, who also helped organise the event commented,
'It was wonderful seeing children of different ages and backgrounds working together and sharing their
ideas for the local community. We thank the Great Get Together for encouraging communities to

organise such events as it was a great success!'

Meet the Wellspring Directors: Warwick Firmin

Warwick is Chair at Joseph Norton Academy

With an honours degree in biochemistry and a masters degree in education,
Warwick worked in Kirklees 11-16 High Schools for 31 years, firstly as a science
teacher followed by 15 years as a senior leader, including 10 years as a Head
teacher. He then worked for over 10 years as a senior education officer for
Kirklees Council, with particular focus on strategic planning, resourcing,

governance and admissions. Warwick is committed to providing the most

vulnerable young people with the equality of opportunities to achieve their

potential.
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4 Thought and CAMHs

Michelle Sault, Wellspring Head of Extended Services, leads the 4: Thought Team in Barnsley. The 4:
Thought Team have worked with the mainstream Secondary schools since November 2016. The team raise
awareness of positive mental health, provide early intervention and also help to develop resilience in young
people and their parents. Below is an article about the team that appeared in the Barnsley Chronicle

recently.

Victoria Primary Academy - Toby Nye Fund Raising Week A
(

Victoria Primary Academy held a fund raising week for Toby Nye who attends L d

Nursery at Victoria. Toby was diagnosed with stage 4 Neuroblastoma cancer \/|CTORIA
on his 4th birthday. Fundraising activities included a sports day, sponsored ey Acadery
walks and bun sales encompassing a Summer Fayre. With the support of the community,

the school have raised in the range of £4,000. Amanda Green, Head of School, said: “The

generosity of the community has been amazing!”
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Wellspring’s Got Talent

We all know Forest is infamous for its talent but did you know our sister schools— Oakwell Rise and
Oakhill— are brimming over with it too! So what a genius idea to put on a festival to showcase all of our
talented children's dance moves. Representing Forest on stage were the exceptionally elastic Kaitlyn O,
Georgia and Morgan H, Maddison B and Chloe L, supported by our delightful dance club members.
Pirouetting over from Oakwell Rise were the equally elastic Olivia B, Harriet L.W and Lilly S. Bringing the jazz
hands from Oakhill were, Emily F and the rest of the Oakhill massive. The festival was organised by our
very own all-singing all-dancing, Miss Hodges (Forest). She has worked tirelessly behind the scenes to
sprinkle her magic and bring this magnificent show together.
Photo and report by The Press Gang

Our Academies on Social Media
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